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Community News 
December was an eventful month for us. We hosted the Santa’s Workshop event 
where the elves were busy making Christmas cards, ornaments, Santa beard, and 
decorating cookies. Santa even stopped by to take a few photos! We hope you all 
had as much fun as we did! The CEL Neighborhood Contest winner, Musket 
Meadows II, had their pizza party. We love having you as our resident, so to get us 
into the season of giving, we celebrated the 12 gifts of Christmas! Starting on 13 
December, one lucky resident per day had the opportunity to select a gift from our gift 
card tree. Each gift card was worth $25. We had our annual Christmas Light 
Decorating Contest where one winner was chosen from each neighborhood, and won 
a $50 Gift Card. Hunt announced the launch of our new safety website. Residents 
had an opportunity to participate in a scavenger hunt where they’d be entered to win 
a PS4. We were happy to announce that one of the winners was from Hanscom. 
Congratulations, Douglas Gosney! 
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For the most up-to-date happenings, 

“Like” us on Facebook! 

www.Facebook.com/HanscomFamilyHo
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 Safety Zone 

Hunt has launched a new website 
dedicated to keeping you and your 
family safe, healthy and accident 
free.  With monthly tips and advice, 
we take you safely through the year, 
month by month.  Please check it 
often – we’ll be adding new content 
throughout the year.   

 

 

 An Ounce of Prevention… 
With the New Year, we are thankful for the blessings of families, roofs over our heads and 
stocked pantries.  Let’s talk about dangers that may be lurking inside pantries. 
There are 2 million cases of poisoning a year, half in children under 5. Every household 
has cleaning supplies, plants, medicines, pesticides and common chemicals. 
 
Here are some helpful tips to keep your family safe from accidental poisoning:  

 Follow all directions on the label 

 Keep medicines and chemicals in their original containers 

 NEVER share prescription drugs 

 Keep all medicines and chemicals out of reach of children  

 Dispose of expired medicines 

 Never mix chemicals.  Mixing can cause dangerous gases and fumes 

 Have plenty of ventilation when using indoor chemicals 
 

If you have an accidental poisoning, remain calm.  If the victim is not conscious, call 911.  
If the victim is awake and alert, call 1-800-222-1222 (National Poison Control). 
 

 

Visit the Safety Zone Website at 
www.huntsafetyzone.com for tips 
and information to keep you and 
your families safe and healthy.  
It’s a great way to start off the 

New Year. 
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 New Year’s Eve, New Year’s Day – The 

leasing/ maintenance office will be closed 

due to the holiday. Emergency 

Maintenance can be reached at (866) 

962-5280. 

 

 Trivia Tuesday – Be the first resident to 

answer the FB Trivia Question correctly 

before 4:00 P.M. to win a prize. *FB 

Contest* 

 

 

Calendar Events 

 Health & Wellness Fair – Find the solution 

to your New Year’s resolution at our Health & 

Wellness Fair. We’ll have great activities and 

vendors like the HAWC, PT4U, Hanscom 

Gym, Lulu Lemon, B.Good, and many more. 

This event will take place on 16 January from 

11-2 at The Commons, 1425 Kirtland St. 

 

 

 

 

 

New Year’s Eve 
Office Closed 

 

Happy New Year! 
Office Closed 
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MLK Day 
Offices open 
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